
DAERA Environment Fund & Peatland Challenge Fund
DAERA Environment Fund 

This fund is administered by DAERA to support projects which will help 
deliver key environmental outcomes across Northern Ireland. 

www.daera-ni.gov.uk/articles/environment-fund-2023-2028

The Fund contributes to 2 Environmental Impact Priority areas:

- Nature and Climate Recovery: Building Ecological and Climate Resilience -
- Connecting People with the Environment -

There are 3 Strands to the Environment Fund:

- Multi-year Strategic Environment Fund -
- Strand 2 Strategic Strand including Land Purchase and new projects levering significant match funding -

- Environmental Challenge Competition –

Shared Island Initiative Peatland Programme

In partnership, the Northern Ireland Environment Agency (NIEA), the EU-funded Wild Atlantic Nature LIFE Integrated Project (National 

Parks and Wildlife Service) and NatureScot are collaborating to deliver the aims of the programme - to reduce carbon emissions of 6,000 

tonnes of carbon per year, restore 4,000ha of blanket bog within and adjacent to protected sites, across Ireland, Northern Ireland and 

Scotland and conserve vital peatland ecosystems.

Glenullin  Bog

• Glenullin is a lowland raised bog approximately 3 miles 
southwest of Garvagh on the southern bank of the Agivey River.

• The Environment Fund supported the purchase, development 
and implementation of a restoration plan, including drain-blocking 
and contour bunding to raise the water table. 

 
• A Flux Tower was installed in February 2022 by the Centre for 

Ecology and Hydrology, also funded by the Environment Fund.

• The Peatland Challenge Fund provides the funding mechanism 
to complete restoration work on peatland sites, which were 
initially supported by the Environment Fund.

Peatland Challenge Fund

Peatland Restoration at 
Glenullin Bog (Ulster Wildlife)


